
 

 

 

Hathern Parish Council’s response to planning application P/19/1404/2  

The Parish Council has some concerns about this application relating to its size and 

prominence on the street scene. The proposed extension is large and sits awkwardly with 

the rest of the house. It will result in some loss of privacy for some neighbours and the size 

of the proposal is out of scale when compared with adjacent properties in this new 

development which has been designed as a composite whole. It will be very visible from the 

street and unbalance the current frontage of the row of houses. In that respect we feel it 

would alter the character and appearance of the neighbourhood of which this house is part. 

For these reasons the Parish Council cannot support this current application. 

 

Mrs M A Spencer 

Clerk to Hathern Parish Council 

 


